
 
 

 

AHCCCS has notified UHCCP of an update regarding H0033 (oral medication administration). Provider 

Type 19 (Registered Nurse Practitioner) has been updated on the reference table to include H0033 

effective for claims with dates of service 10/1/2024 and forward. UHCCP will review and adjust claims 

denied for this provider type back to 10/1 on behalf of the provider. If you have any questions, please 

contact us at UHCprovider.com/chat.   

 

https://www.uhcprovider.com/en/contact-us.html

